
 
 
Our Greens have been hollow cored and sanded in January. Another heavy sanding was applied in March. This aeration 

process would normally be carried out in the springtime however with the golf course closed it was the ideal time for 

the work to be done. The greens have naturally taken longer to recover due to the low temperatures, however the 

playing surfaces will be much improved with the increased temperatures and growth over the coming weeks. Verti-

cutting, fertilising, over seeding and sanding will continue into April and May. 

 
Hollow Coring work carried out January 15th 2021 

  
The 12th & 16th Green February 20th 2021 

 


